From: Jane Lewis

Sent: Friday, 22 December 2023 6:25 AM
To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: New stadium guidelines

Categories:

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

| wish to make a submission calling for the guidelines to be strengthened.
*| strongly feel the guidelines should include how the new stadium will meet other planning requirements such as:

e The Sullivans Cove Planning Scheme

e The Macquarie Point Site Development Plan

e The Macquarie Point Development Reset Master Plan
e The Aboriginal Heritage Act

*All consultants engaged by government in refining the guidelines should not have current connections to the
government.

*An independently verified report with updated cost estimates of the stadium should be provided.

*There needs to be a report on future flood modelling taking into account sea level rise.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Lewis





